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    Our Lady of Lourdes Primary School, Hopefield Road, Blackburn, EH47 7HZ
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‘Striving for Excellence’














‘A Caring School’








Dear Parents/Carers,


We are now into the season of Advent and so to try and make things a little bit easier I have once again included a December calendar for your use along with this newsletter.  I hope it is helpful.


Thank you to you all, for your continued support to the school.


Kind Regards


Mrs Brennan














										





























		











DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


Please see the accompanying calendar.


Term 2 begins for staff and pupils on Wednesday 4th January at 8.55am.




















        

















    





NATIVITY (Pr1 and 2)


Nativity Dress Rehearsal – Grandparents and parishioners are invited.  Tea and mince pies will be served.  Start time 10.30am on Thurs 8th Dec.


For other performances please see calendar.


Evening Nativity – can children be at school for 5.30pm and could you please let the school know if your child is unable to attend this. Thank you.















































CLASS HAMPERS


Donations of (food stuff, quality items) for these are most welcome.  Hampers will be raffled and winners will


be drawn at the last December Assembly (see calendar).  We ask that an adult picks up the winning hampers to take them home.  Tickets will be on sale at 20p a ticket from 5th Dec.   Thank you.





























PG film


Throughout the year, staff use film to support learning in class, We often find that some of these films can be PG rated.  Rather than asking each time for parental permission could you let us know if you would still wish to be contacted in the previous way.  If you are ok with us very carefully choosing the film we are using no response is required.  Thank you.   














WINTER WEATHER


Spare clothing


Could you ensure that your child has a jumper or cardigan to wear in school during the Winter months.


We ask that the Primary 1 – 3 pupils carry spare pants, tights and socks in their bags in case of wet weather accidents as we are unable to continually supply these.  Thank you to those who have done this.























CHRISTMAS FAYRE


Friday 2nd December from 12 till 2pm.


Donations of home baking (on the morning), good quality goods most welcome.

















Pope Francis Faith Award Mass


18th Dec at 10.45 am,














FUN DAY & DRESS DOWN DAYS


There are 3 non-uniform days (no donation) in December – Wed 14th (Christmas jumpers), Friday 9th (Fun Day) and Wed 21st (last day).


More information will follow re the Fun Day. 





























CHRISTMAS PARTIES


P1-3: Friday 16th


P4-7: Thurs 15th 


Every child in Primary 1, 2 and 3 will make a visit to Santa and receive a gift from him.  Older pupils will each receive a selection box at their party.


Children can be picked up at lunchtime on their party day and taken home to get changed; otherwise children can come to school in their party wear but please ensure they have a coat and suitable footwear for their break times.























Follow us at OLadyOLourdes
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